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Good Morning Everyone:

NextGen CM/ECF in the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Wisconsin is now accessible!  

The instructions for linking can be found on the court’s website:  https://www.wiwb.uscourts.gov/linking-pacer-
cmecf.  If you did not register for a PACER account prior to this email, you can find a job aid on the court’s website
at https://www.wiwb.uscourts.gov/nextgen for both registering and upgrading your PACER account.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience in this process.  Please contact the court by phone at (800) 373-8708 or
email at helpdesk@wiwb.uscourts.gov with any questions or issues.  You may also contact the PACER Service
Center at (800) 676-6856 for questions about your PACER account. 

Thank you.

- -

JOHN G. KOHLER | Chief Deputy Clerk
U.S. Bankruptcy Court - Western District of Wisconsin
Office: (608) 261-5755
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